
CITY OF ROSEBURG 
BID CANCELLATION 

 
In accordance with OAR 137-049-0210(1), the City of Roseburg is canceling the Invitation to 

Bid issued on 3/31/2023 for the 24-Inch Transmission Main Isabell to Newton Creek Road – 

Project No. 22WA11. 

 

The Invitation to Bid is being canceled until appropriation authority has been secured.  The 

City of Roseburg anticipates the issuance of a new Invitation to Bid after completion of the 

budget adoption process.  

 

Dated this 31st day of March, 2023 

 


